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The Village of Mount Prospect Village Board will hold a Town Hall Meeting in lieu of their regularly scheduled 

Committee of the Whole meeting on September 27th. The meeting will be held at the Burning Bush Community 

Center at 1313 Burning Bush Lane from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m. This will be an open Town Hall meeting where 

residents from neighborhoods in northeast Mount Prospect can come and speak before the Village Board with 

their concerns, ideas, or simply ask for information about the many things going on in the community. The 

Village Board and key members of the Village leadership team will be in attendance.  

 

Before being elected Mayor in the spring of 2021, Mayor Hoefert made a promise to hold meetings in the eight 

different sections of Mount Prospect by taking board meetings, “on the road.” A similar meeting was held in 

June on the south side of Mount Prospect at Recplex. The plan is to hold a meeting on the road once a quarter.  

 

“I think it is important to go where the people are, and in a less formal and imposing setting,” said Mayor 

Hoefert. “We really want to know what people are thinking and what their concerns are.”  

 

The meeting will be videotaped and recorded for viewing after the meeting for those who can’t make it in 

person. The meeting will be rebroadcast on Xfinity and Astound cable channel 17 and can be viewed on demand 

on the Village website mountprospect.org.  
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